
 

 

 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
Amwal, QFC Authority and QBA hosted The Sixth Networking Event for 
Financial Professionals  
 
Amwal, Qatar Financial Centre Authority and Qatari Businessmen Association 
held the Sixth Networking event attracting participation from local and regional 
financial community 
 
 
Doha, April 06, 2009– Following very successful events in 2008, Amwal, Qatar 
Financial Centre Authority (QFCA) and the Qatari Businessmen Association (QBA) 
held their Sixth Networking on April 5 at the Four Seasons Hotel in Doha.   
 
Amwal, QFC Authority and QBA invited professionals of the financial sector and in 
the wider business community, offering them an opportunity to share the 
information, knowledge, relationships and expertise that will help build and sustain 
a solid financial services industry in Qatar and in the wider region.  
 
The Networking Event was addressed by George Shehadeh the CEO of Amwal.  
 
 
 
The Networking Event for Financial Professionals takes place 3 times a year.  
 

 
 

-End- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


